
Reminders 

Birthdays in class! 

Please don’t forget to give 24 hours notice if you 

plan to bring in treats for your child to celebrate 

their birthday in class, so we can plan a time.  
 

School Photos 

Photos are ready to be purchased from the office.  

Please contact the office if you wish to buy the class, 

school or individual photo. 

Important dates 

School Fair! 

Saturday March 7th 

The school fair will be on Saturday March 7th! We 

are collecting (small) prizes for our Year 2A stall, 

which will be a hook a duck game! Any donations are 

much appreciated as it will help us to raise money for 

Angkor Hospital for Children and Kantha Bopha. 

 

Sports Day! 

Friday February 14th 

Sports day for Y2-6 is Friday February 14th 8:30-

11:30am. All parents are invited to come and watch 

and support your children. Children should come to 

school in their team colours. 

 Core Subjects 
Literacy: We learnt how to write instructions 

and had some fun writing some imaginary 

instructions for a journey through fairyland. We have 

also been writing poetry using our five senses. Ask us 

about the ‘feely bags’ lesson! 
 

Maths: We learnt how to measure weight 

using grams and kilograms, and we are now 

learning about multiplication and division, using groups 

and arrays. 
 

Science: We have continued our 

investigations on materials, by finding out 

which materials are waterproof. We also 

tested different types of balls to find out which was 

the bounciest, and have investigated solids and liquids 

by melting wax, ice and even chocolate! Who knew 

science could be yummy? 

Kim Heng 

Year 2A have come back to school in 2020 full of 

enthusiasm and ready to learn. Everyone is trying 

their best and I am excited to see what 

we can achieve together in the rest of the 

school year. As always, please contact me 

with any questions, concerns or news. 

Congratulations to our stars 

of the month! 

Y2A PE 

(Mondays): 

We have welcomed our new PE 

teacher, Mr John, and are 

enjoying our PE lessons on 

Mondays (and Tuesdays for full 

time students).  Please wear PE 

clothes on these days.  

Swimming is still postponed until 

further notice. 

Narsha 

Learning how to 

perform poetry in 

literacy... 


